
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

Fisher-Price® Baby Biceps gift set – 

Dumbbell toy  

Only the dumbbell toy is affected. The model 
number is located on the back of the kettlebell 
toy. 

SKU/Model number: GJD49 

Dates sold: 14 September 2023 – 13 December 
2023 

 

Why the product is recalled: This product may not comply with the 
mandatory standard for toys for children up to and including 36 months of 
age.  

The grey caps on the ends of the dumbbell toy can come off. 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury or death from choking on the 
grey caps if they detach from the dumbbell toy. 

 

1. Consumers should stop using the recalled dumbbell toy immediately 
and keep it out of reach of children. 
 

2. Return the affected product to the place of purchase or contact Mattel 
Consumer Relations to receive a refund. 

 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

infoaust@mattel.com 

1300 135 312 

 

Purchased from: Target & Jasperstone t/as Toyworld Werribee 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 

PRA 2024/20288 


